

## Li Cheng Uk Government Primary School

43 Tonkin Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon

Tel: 2386 8049

Website: http://www.lcu.edu.hk

Fax: 2708 9950

Email: lcugps@edb.gov.hk

**Special Notice: 72/2024-25** 

12.11.2024

To: Parents/Guardians of P.6 Students,

## Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) 2023/2025

## Briefing sessions on Application to Direct Subsidy Scheme Secondary Schools Not Participating in the SSPA System

To familiarize parents of P.6 students with the Application to Direct Subsidy Scheme Secondary Schools Not Participating in the SSPA System, a briefing sessions will be organized by LCUGPS. Parents are cordially invited to attend the briefing sessions. Details are as follows:

Date and time	Language	Venue
21 November 2024	,	2:15 p.m. – 2:45 p.m.
(Thursday)	English	LCUGPS (Hall)
2:15 p.m 3:30 p.m		Briefing Session
(LCUGPS)		
4	w.	2:45 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.
	·	Meeting with class teachers (classroom)
i		

Should the Hong Kong Observatory issue the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 or above/the Black Rainstorm Warning Signal at or after 1:00 p.m. on the day of the briefing session, the briefing will be cancelled without prior notice.

Please return the reply slip on or before **14.11.2024** (**Thursday**) if you would attend the briefing sessions. Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ms Chan (Academic Affairs Mistress) at 2386 8049.

For more details about Secondary School Places Allocation, a parent's meeting about Discretionary Places will be held in December 2024 and another parent's meeting about Central Allocation will be held in April 2025.

Thank you for your attention.

(Ms CHUI Sau-man) Headmistress